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_______________________________________________________________________
1
Background

The Finance and Performance (FP) Committee was held on 20 January 2021, the following key points were noted at the meeting.  

	Item
	Details

	Effective

	· Members discussed the possibility of introducing a private session of FPC once Agile Governance is stepped down. The private session would facilitate the sharing of management information with committee members. 

· Members were advised that there have been challenges with the repatriation of Cardiology patients to referring Health Boards. Clinicians are, understandably, not willing to repatriate patients to hospital sites with Covid. This is a challenge faced each year due to winter pressures and not specific to Covid. Discussions are underway with WoS health boards to build a robust Winter Plan which acknowledges and alleviates these pressures. 
· Members were informed that Hotel staff continue to be redeployed to roles within the Hospital and Louisa Jordan. Most recently staff have assisted with the vaccination programme, their commendable front of house skills contributed to a well organised and smooth process. Further roles have been identified in the eye Centre and staff will also oversee the new Meet and Greet area in the Hospital. 

Members acknowledged the hard work and willingness by Hotel staff and commended the leadership of the management team.  
· Members were informed of the financial position for the end of November 2020.  It was noted that the in-year savings target amounts to £3.813m and to date £1.378m has been achieved in efficiency savings. Members commended the team for the work done to achieve these efficiency savings during the pandemic. 
· Members were advised that referrals to Ophthalmology and Orthopaedics resumed in September 2020 and has been increasing month on month and are now exceeding pre Covid levels. 

· The Cardiac surgery waiting list has continued to reduce which is causing concern in the Operational team. A paper will be presented to Gold in due course to express this concern and to discuss how referrals could be increased.  



The next meeting is scheduled for 4 March 2021.
2 
Recommendation

Board Members are asked to note the FP Committee Update.

Stephen McAllister
Chair – Finance and Performance Committee
20 January 2021
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